
 

 

 
         Date: 14 May 2024 
 

 

Dear Year 6 Families, 

I wanted to inform you about an opportunity to donate any unwanted musical instruments. The 
donated instruments will be sent to the Music Children Foundation, a charity organization that 
provides musical instruments to schools in need. If you are considering this opportunity and are 
willing to donate unwanted instruments please make sure that you bring an instrument case and 
follow the following steps. 

  

1. Send an email to jhas2@kjs.hk to notify me of your donation. 

2. Give the unwanted instrument straight to the office on the ground floor. 

  

Your support and contributions are greatly appreciated in making this initiative a success. 

 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to give back to the community through music education. 

  

Kind regards, 
Sahana JHA 
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